
MOTORTECH informs about a change in the marking of 
PolyMot spark plug leads.

In the future, the spark plug leads will be labelled with a 
wrap-around label that is applied to the ignition cable. 
The laser labelling on the Teflon will no longer be used.

In order to meet the increasing requirements of quality 
assurance, a six-digit production batch number will be 
introduced in addition to the part number and the three-
digit production code (year/week).

The new marking process will be introduced gradually 
and will ultimately be implemented for all Teflon spark 
plug leads in the MOTORTECH portfolio.
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OLD MARKING 
METHOD WITH LASER

NEW MARKING METHOD 
WITH WRAP AROUND 
LABEL APPLIED TO THE 
IGNITION CABLE

1)	 Part number of the spark plug lead
2)	 3-digit production code (year/week)
3)	 6-digit code for production batch
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